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CAC August Elections 
 

If you are interested in serving on the 

Community Advisory Committee (CAC) please 

CLICK HERE. 
   

At the August 5th meeting you will be given an 

opportunity to introduce yourself, why you 

want to serve, and answer questions from the 

community. 
 

CLICK HERE for July 8th Meeting Minutes. 

 

New Pool Doors 
 

Help keep the building secure.  
  

If you are the last to leave for the evening, 

please check the new pool doors to see that 

they are both locked. 

 

Garden Donation Thank you!  
 

Thank you to Home Depot and their Garden 

Dept. Manager, Jeremy, for his help in 

donating 30 free plants to our community's 

food bank donation efforts.  
 

We greatly appreciate all the individual 

community members who have donated time 

and plants to the extra plots. 

 

Chair Massage with Jerry 
Clubhouse 
Tuesday June 27th 3:00 – 6:00 PM 
 

CLICK HERE to schedule a 20-minute session, 

for only $25.   

 

Active Minds  
Clubhouse 
Saturday July 22nd 10:30 AM – 11:30 AM 
 

The presentation will be on Plastic 
CLICK HERE for more details. 

 

Hawaiian Themed Patio Party 
Clubhouse 
Saturday, July 22th 6:00 PM  
 

 
 

Come enjoy a relaxing evening on the patio.  

Mix & Mingle with your fellow residents. 
Music from a playlist over the speaker system. 
 

Please bring an appetizer to share and BYOB. 
 

CLICK HERE to RSVP 

 

Bike Club 
Meet at the Clubhouse 
 

Sunday July 23rd at 8:00 -10:00 AM 

Local ride in the Montebello area 
(Weather Permitting – 66% chance of rain) 

 

Tai Chi 
 

Classes are cancelled for Tuesday, July 25th at 

the Clubhouse and Thursday July 27th at the Lodge. 

 

Creative Endeavors: 
 

Clubhouse 
 

Ideas Meeting 
 

Thursday July 27th 10:00 AM - Noon  
 

Work on your own crafts and share ideas for 

upcoming projects for this Fall and Christmas.  
 

Bath Bombs 
 

Thursday, August 3rd at 10:00 AM – Noon 
 

CLICK HERE to learn more and to RSVP 

https://www.fvcac.com/contact-8
https://www.fvcac.com/_files/ugd/ce27a1_af11e6ce2b654056844b7c7f0bde4ef3.pdf
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/chair-massage-with-jerry-1
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/active-minds
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/hawaiian-themed-patio-party
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/creative-endeavors-5
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Doo Wop and Pot Luck 
Clubhouse 
Saturday, July 29th 6:00 PM  

 
Watch performing groups on the big screen 

from the late 50's and the 60's. Doo Wop is the 

founding music for Rock and Roll.   

Watch and or dance to music from your youth. 
 

Please bring a dish for our Pot Luck Dinner. 
 

CLICK HERE to learn more and RSVP. 

 

Yoga Classes 
 

Madhur will be gone for the month of August.  

We are working to secure a substitute yoga 

instructor and will update the community when 

we know more. 
 

Fairway Villas Grandkids’ Club  
 

The Club is collecting school supplies to be 

donated to Families Forward Resource Center 

in NE Denver. They are supporting various 

groups/schools in need.  Children in low-

income families face many barriers to success 

impeding their ability to learn leading to social, 

emotional, and behavioral problems. 
 

Fairway Villa residents can help by removing 

some of these barriers and giving these kids the 

tools, they need to be prepared for learning. 

Not to mention the “warm fuzzies” you feel by 

helping others.  
 

We’re approved to place a bin in the Clubhouse 

entry for the collection. Deadline for collection 

is August 7th.  

 

 

If you have questions please reach out to Patti 

Cowell at pattidrummer@gmail.com or  

Barb Alexander at barb0208@comcast.net  
 

Items needed for all grades include:  

• Pencils - Mechanical or Wood 

• Pens 

• Glue Sticks 

• Crayons  

• Colored Pencils  

• Lined Notebook  

• Paper   

• Pocket Folders 

• Erasers 

• Kleenex 

Block Party 
 

Saturday, August 5, 2023

 
 

Interested in getting to know your neighbors? 

Want to meet others on your block? Please 

consider participating in the Denver Days 

annual block parties on Saturday, August 5 

from 4-7 p.m.    

If you are interested in being a “block captain”, 

please reach out to Patti Davis at 

pdavisphd@gmail.com for more information.  
 

We will have more details soon, but in the 

meantime, these videos will give you more info 

on Denver Days and block parties:  

https://www.denvergov.org/Community/Neigh

borhoods/Denver-Days 

https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/doo-wop-and-pot-luck
mailto:pattidrummer@gmail.com
mailto:barb0208@comcast.net
mailto:pdavisphd@gmail.com
https://www.denvergov.org/Community/Neighborhoods/Denver-Days
https://www.denvergov.org/Community/Neighborhoods/Denver-Days
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Men’s Pancake Breakfast 
Clubhouse 
 

Saturday August 12th 
 

SAVE THE DATE – More details to come. 
 

jacksargent4@aol.com or 303-483-3782 

 

Second Annual Visual Arts Show 
Residents showcasing their talents  
 

Saturday, August 26, 2023 Noon to 3:00 PM 

Clubhouse 
 

• Calligraphy Demonstration by Jean Close. 

• Opportunity to win an Exhibitor’s art or 

craft piece in a random drawing. 

• Refreshments will be provided. 

CLICK HERE for more details. 
 
 

Exhibitors:  If you would like to showcase 

your arts or crafts and/or be a part of the  

planning stages of this annual event, please  

CLICK HERE to sign up. 

 

7th Annual Geezer Gulch Scramble 
GVR Golf Course & Clubhouse    
 

September 5, 2023 
 

Sixty Spots available: 15 teams of 4  
 

There will be a $20 (per person) Entry Fee:  
• Used to pay for awards and a donation. 

Please make check payable to "Bruce 

Michalowski" and give to Gina at the 

Clubhouse Office. 

NOTE: Vouchers, Passes, & Discounts cannot     

              be used or applied.  

• $77 = Non-Members Including Carts  

• $52 = Members without Cart Pass 

• $  0 = Members with Cart Pass  

CLICK HERE to RSVP 

 

 

Grandkids Holiday Party 
 

Clubhouse 
 

Saturday, December 2nd time TBD (Mid-day) 

TOYS 4 TOTS SET – Volunteers needed 
 

Sunday, December 3rd 10am – 2pm  

SAVE THE DATE – More details to come. 

 

Eastern Caribbean Cruise 

Princess | Enchanted Princess 
 

 
 

February 26, 2024 to March 4, 2024 
 

6 Ports:  Ft. Lauderdale | Florida, Princess 

Cays, Bahamas | St. Thomas | Virgin Islands | 

Dominica | St. Lucia | Martinique | Antigua |  

Ft. Lauderdale 
 

The Canasta Card Groups planned this Cruise 

several months ago.  Currently there are 51 

people planning to go.  
 

The group decided to open this up for all 

Fairway Villa residents.  You will not be required 

to learn or play Canasta, unless you want to.  Just 

come enjoy a relaxing vacation with friends 

and neighbors in the community. 
 

CLICK HERE to learn more about the cruise. 
 

If you are interested, please contact Larry 

Stanley at 303-364-7950 or   

skierized@comcast.net 

mailto:jacksargent4@aol.com
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/2nd-annual-visual-arts-show
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/arts-show-exhibitor-registration
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/7th-annual-fairway-villas-geezer-gulch-scramble
https://www.princess.com/cruise-search/details/?voyageCode=N407
mailto:%20skierized@comcast.net
mailto:%20skierized@comcast.net
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Spin Bikes for Sale - $400.00 each 
 

New and never used – they have been sitting at 

the Lodge and in the way.  New they would 

cost $1,200.00 
 

The True Indoor Cycling Upright bike is 

perfect for those looking to get in a low impact 

cardio workout a few times a week. It is a 

simple riding cycle made with high quality 

components that offer a way to keep riding in 

an indoors. 

If you are interested you can contact Bruce 

Shibles at bnshibles@comcast.net or 303-807-

6373. 

 

 

Recumbent Bike - $2,000.00 
Technogym Unity Excite Recline Recumbent 

bike, in good condition, capable of internet and 

cable connections.   

 

 
 

mailto:bnshibles@comcast.net
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